
                            CV Smart Board Project P-193 

                            Villa Park Rotary Participation 

 

Several members of the Villa Park Rotary have been involved as volunteers at Cerro Villa Middle School. 

Teaching Junior Achievement Classes, installing “Home Work Help” clipboards in classrooms, repairing 

exercise bicycles are some examples. While attending a monthly PFSO meeting at the school, the need 

for a Smart Board system was outlined by staff however no funds were available. 

Villa Park Rotary DSG committee members went on line and did research relating to Smart Boards, 

related equipment and manufacturers. A committee member then met with School Principal Dr. Ken 

Miller to determine what exactly was required. Dr. Miller explained that the Orange Unified School 

District has an approved source for the equipment and the pricing is $3034.00 

Once the equipment is purchased, committee members will be on hand when it is delivered and 

installed. Members of the DSG Committee and Villa Park Rotary Club will attend a dedication for photos 

and a demonstration of the technology with student and staff participation. 

 


